Dear Valued Guests,

We are writing to inform you of some upcoming maintenance work that will be taking place at the Sports Pool from 16 July to 25

August 2023.

During this period, we will be conducting repairs and improvements to the Sports Pool to ensure the safety and comfort of our
guests.

Our dedicated team will work diligently to minimize any disruptions during the maintenance period, so you can still enjoy a relaxing

and enjoyable experience.

While the Sports Pool is temporarily closed, we have a total of four pools, including two kids' pools, that are fully operational and

ready for you to relax and swim.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and will do our best to minimize any disruptions during the work period.

Thank you for choosing Sunwing Bangtao Beach, and we look forward to providing you with a wonderful stay.

Warm regards



